



Newsletter No 34

1 April 2019

Tēnā koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

Dear Parents / Caregivers

Fale Blessing and Dedication 3:00pm Friday, 5 April

Early School Closure School Finishes 2:25pm

On Friday, 5 April, the school will be finishing at 2:25pm to allow for the blessing and dedication of our new fale. Students and fanau / whānau / families are invited to attend and would be warmly welcomed.

Thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully

John Rohs PRINCIPAL